Jim Thorpe Borough
Public Meeting Guidelines
January 5, 2021

Due to recent State action, the Borough will again allow all public access to our meetings.  We must meet the social distancing guidelines, which may, at times, require us to utilize “shifts”.  Masks are mandatory.  Please see the website for a draft of the agenda for the upcoming meeting.  Call the office with any questions.  For Public Comment, we continue to encourage written comments.  Submit via USPS, email (secretary@jtborough.org), hand deliver to the Borough Office or placed in the drop box at the Borough Office.  We encourage you to submit comments early so we may make appropriate copies and distribute in adequate time for the council, commission, board to be able to review as necessary.

